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Southside A’s  

2016 Board of Directors* 
 

Officers: 

Director: Jim Wingo*     404-683-7344 

nosomi2@gmail.com   

Vice-Director: Pat Tyler*    706-594-4610 

pat@patpamtyler.com  

Rec. Secretary/ Corr. Secretary:  

                         Kathy Huey*     770-328-4228 

                    kkhuey@gmail.com 

Treasurer:     Cheryl Simpson*    770-463-5833 

simp94@bellsouth.net 

 

Past Dir./Advisor:  Jason Carne 

28modela@att.net 

Committee Chairpersons: 
 

Newsletter:           Gwyneth Shotwell* 
                              (Mike Shotwell, unpaid consultant)                                 

Tech Chair:            Tom Romine* 

Membership:      Jim Johnston 

Activities Director: Dick Carne* 

Historian/Scrapbook: Ann Hunter  

Mileage keeper:               Pat Tyler 

Website Team:  

     Webmaster: Pat Tyler 

     Art Direction: Mike Shotwell 

Visit our website! 
 

Southsideas.com  

 

 

  

  2017 Southside A’s Club Events  
 

February 18 Valentine’s Day tour and lunch, 
Maguire’s in Senoia (see notice) 

March 17-19 Noccaluta Falls, joint tour with 
CAMAFC. 

April 15 Blue Willow Inn and Hard Labor 
Creek State Park, joint tour with Gold 
Mine Region. 

May 6-7 National Infantry Museum and 
Soldier Center, LaGrange 

May 29 Memorial Day Parade, Senoia 

June TBD Summer Social 

August TBD Moonlight Tour 

September TBD Fun with Dick & Jane Tour 

October TBD Sweet Home Alabama Tour, joint tour 
with CAMAFC. 

November 11 SSA’s Annual Business Meeting 

December 2-3 Eufaula, AL Christmas Home Tour 
 

2017 Events of Interest  
 

February 3-5 Moultrie Swap Meet 

March 23-26 MARC Membership Meet, 
Shipshewana, IN 

May 4-7 Bluegrass Tour, Southeastern Touring 
Group, Lexington, KY 

May 18-21  Social Security Run, HCCA, in 
Cartersville, GA 

June 2-3 Moultrie Swap Meet 

July 30-Aug.4 MARC National Meet, 
Gettysburg, PA 

Sept. 30-Oct. 1 Atlanta Concours d’Elegance, 
Chateau Elan, Braselton 

October 4-7 Hershey Swap Meet, AACA 

October 19-22 Outer Banks Tour, Southeastern 
Touring Group 

November 17-19 Moultrie Swap Meet 
 

Editor’s Note:   

February is the month for celebrating Love, and a tour to 

Senoia and a scrumptious lunch at Maguire’s will help to fill 

the bill on that score. We also remember Lincoln and 

Washington on President’s Day, February 20th. 

Our touring year is shaping up nicely. Check out the 

activities calendar as well as recaps of recent outings. 

And look inside to see which “Featured Photo” took the 

honors for “Miss 2016!” 

--Gwyneth Shotwell 

mailto:nosomi2
mailto:pat@patpamtyler.com
mailto:kkhuey@gmail.com
mailto:simp94@bellsouth.net
mailto:Simpson.tractorworks@yahoo.com
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Happy Birthday!  Happy  Anniversary!  

  
1st    - Barbara Biggs 7th – Tim & Sally Jones 

3rd    - Susie Pape 14th – Fred & Kathy Huey 
28th  - Susan Buff 14th – Jason & Tina Carne 
 16th – Marshall & Susie Pape 
    

 

Notes from Our Director 

Wow! Where did January go? As most of you know we changed our annual Christmas event to 

the “Twelve Day of Christmas” luncheon. We did this hoping that we would have passed the 

Christmas Season when people are the busiest. As luck would have it the weather intervened 

and we had to put off our luncheon at the Nutwood Plantation in Lagrange to the following 

weekend. It’s a good thing we did the weather was as remarkably good as the home cooked 

food. I would like to express our sincere appreciation to Neil and Tricia Liechty and their 

wonderful children for a memorable day at Nutwood. The Nutwood event also brought out 

several members attired in period dress for the occasion. We plan to do more of this in the 

future so break out the old hats and dresses for a fun experience as we drive our cars. 

As promised we have been executing on last year's membership survey results. Among the 

results was the desire to have more technical meeting to teach members how to maintain and 

fix common problems with our cars. We had a very informative and hands on meeting at Tom 

Romine’s home workshop where nearly 20 members learned the fine art of rebuilding 

distributors. This very productive meeting was followed by the hospitality of Liz Romine fixing 

lunch for the group. Look for us to have more of these events as the year goes along, I have it 

from good authority that water pumps are on the list. In addition, we have decided to add a 

new section to our newsletter entitled “Tech Tips”, hopefully this will allow us share the 

knowledge of our members. 

We have a action packed touring season this year and we have included a comprehensive list 

of planned and tentative events throughout the year in this newsletter. This list will change as 

we go through the year and our plans become firm. Look each month for these changes. 

So what’s planned for February? Well were going to start with our annual Valentine’s Day 

lunch on February 18th. Look for details in this newsletter. Our touring will increase as the 

weather moderates and the days grow longer. Look for some “Flash Tours” this month, we will 

have some short notification tours that will take us out for the day to parts “unknown”.  

The entire board is energized and ready to get started with driving our cars. Let us know how 

you would like to help or give us ideas to make our club the best in the USA.  

See you down the road, 

-Jim 

 

 

 

 

 WELCOME! 

Rick & Joanne Minter 

of Fayetteville, GA 

and 

Terry & Neva Atkins 

of LaGrange, GA 
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NUTWOOD PLANTATION POST-HOLIDAY LUNCHEON 

By Steve Searock 

On Sunday, January 15th, the Southside A's traveled to the Nutwood Plantation in LaGrange, for a buffet 

luncheon by the invitation from Neil and Trish Liechty.  

A handful of members met at the Sam's Club 

in Sharpsburg for the scenic 40 mile ride, led 

by Dick Carne, to the CVS, in LaGrange, 

where the group was met by a couple of more 

members and their A's. This contingent 

continued on to Nutwood, where other 

members had already arrived. In all, there 

was 40 members and guests, and around 12 

Model A's in attendance. Several members were 

dressed in era correct attire.  

After getting the gang assembled for a group picture 

on the front step of the stately manor, everyone then 

moved to the back yard, where tables were set up for 

dining. Jim Wingo called for a short meeting where 

he discussed some of the 2017 plans for the club, and 

other assorted topics. Jim then introduced three new 

members to the Southside A's; Terry and Neva 

Atkins, Frank and Mary Helen Benford, and Neil and 

Trish Liechty. Trish and Neil talked about their church and charity/organization, called, "Three Life, Hands 

Up", which is a group that works with the homeless. Neil gave an emotional speech about a high schooler 

that lives in a car with his 

family. We all appreciate, 

and applaud Neil and 

Trish for their efforts. 

After Jim called an end to 

the meeting, everyone 

lined up for a delicious 

hot buffet. After eating 

lunch, we were served a 

wonderful custard, topped 

with vanilla ice cream. 

While we were enjoying 

our desserts, drawings 

were held for door prizes, 

and 50/50 tickets were 

sold. I understand $255 was raised. Betty Fagundes was the big winner. Congrats to Betty.  And both Betty 

and Southside A’s chose to donate their winnings to the Liechty’s charity, Three Life, Hands Up. 

The approach... 

The lovely setting for our luncheon. 
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Thank you to Neil and Trish for so graciously having 

the club to their wonderful plantation. It really is a 

beautiful place.  

The weather was unbeatable, especially for 

the middle of January. Hopefully we'll 

have more 70* days this winter that will 

allow us to get our A's out and enjoy them.  

Hope to see everyone at the next club 

excursion, and again, welcome to the new 

members. 

Participants included Dick Carne & Pam Rader; Jim & Kimmie Wingo; Mike & Gwyneth Shotwell; Fred & Kathy 

Huey and friends; David & Dianne Gerken; Pat & Pam Tyler; Bob & Cheryl Simpson; Rick & Liz Horne; Steve & 

Barbara Searock, daughter Jenna and boyfriend Zeke; Walt & Jenny Smith; Gary and Carol Moyses; Taylor & Judy 

Merrill; Terry & Neva Atkins; Jim & Jackie Johnston; Phil & Kathie Meyers; Frank & Mary Helen Benford; Neil & 

Trish Liechty; Joe & Betty Fagundes. 

Pam & Pat Tyler, a dashing example of a bygone age. 

David Gerken, Phil Meyers, Kathie Meyers, and Dianne Gerken. 
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MAFFI News:   

EXHIBITS SO SPECIAL, THEY’RE ONLY 

HERE FOR A SHORT TIME!  
  

 It is our vision for each and every member of MAFFI to experience the Model A Ford Museum on the Gilmore Museum 

Grounds sometime in their lifetime.  There is always something going on at the Gilmore Museum and right now you can 

enjoy something very special if you are a Sports Car enthusiast as well as a Model A enthusiast.  

“The Golden Age of Sports Cars, 1949-1967” (October 2016 – April 2017)  

This limited-time exhibit showcases nearly two dozen of rarest and most sought after sports cars in the world including: 

Nicolas Cage’s 1967 Ferrari 275/GTB 4, the race inspired 1955 Mercedes Benz Gull Wing, and an authentic Shelby 

Cobra 427. This exhibition is Guest Curated by Tom Kayser and John Lacko and is sponsored in part by the Mad Dogs 

& Englishmen British Car Club. 

Remember that as a MAFFI member, your admission is free.  If you are not a member, ask your club liaison how you 

can join.  Looking forward to seeing you there! 

SOUTHSIDE A’s    

ANNUAL VALENTINE’s   

DRIVING TOUR AND LUNCH 

Saturday February 18th  

BRING YOUR FAVORITE HONEY AND GET YOUR IRISH ON 

 

 

 
Maguire’s Family Restaurant and Pub 

42 Main St., Senoia 
We will take a leisurely drive through the Southside of Senoia and Sharpsburg  ending up at 

Maguire’s for Lunch. A limited menu will be offered. Parking is behind the restaurant. 
(An elevator is located on Main Street in the front of the restaurant, walk in the door beside the ice-cream parlor) 

TOUR:  Depart Sam’s Club on Hwy. 34 at  11:00 AM 

LUNCH:  Arrive at Maguire’s at 12:15 PM for seating in private room at 12:30 PM 

          Respond to the “evite” that was emailed to you on Jan. 29. 
 

P.S.  Let’s have some fun with our “Era Image” 

and don a hat, a bow tie or an entire period outfit! 

 

 

http://www.gilmorecarmuseum.org/visit-explore-2/special-exhibits/?utm_source=Send+to+All&utm_campaign=b88ea2e913-PaintNight_2016_11_04&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_d3b5b52e1a-b88ea2e913-71852725
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi33oSC8eLRAhWCWSYKHeP3Ah0QjRwIBw&url=http://www.iconarchive.com/show/st-patricks-day-icons-by-iconka/shamrock-icon.html&psig=AFQjCNFwuM9Jo8TtLZQXEIt6xDLN6IUdhw&ust=1485625663813291
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Featured Photo of the Month: (As with 2016, we will be featuring photos that glorify the Model A 

in all its varied styles, and enhanced by beautiful or intriguing settings.  Keep track of your favorites throughout 

the year and we will once again take a tally and announce the winner for “Miss 2017.”)   
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JANUARY  
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“DISTRIBUTORS” TECH MEET – SATURDAY, JANUARY 28, 2017 

By Steve Searock 

On Saturday, January 28th, the Southside A's held a Tech Meet, hosted by Tom Romine. The subject of 

the meet was distributor rebuilding. 

As members arrived, they were greeted by coffee and donuts. "Class" began with Tom giving an overview 

of the Model A distributor, and he explained some of the differences in the configurations of the distributor 

through the years. After that, the rebuilds began. The distributors were disassembled, cleaned, blasted, 

painted, and reassembled with new parts. In all, eight distributors were rebuilt. Most everyone in 

attendance learned something about the Model A distributor, and more than a couple of us learned a lot!!! 

Our contingency of 21 attendees also enjoyed a nice hot dog lunch, which included, chips, pickles, drinks, 

and some desserts. Thank you, Liz Romine! A great way to top off the day.  

 

 

 

The Tech Corner 

Our host, Tom Romine. 

Pat Tyler hard at work. 

Sean Hobbs shows how it’s done. 

Everyone gets involved. 
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AND THE WINNER IS…… 

Many thanks to the more than 20 people who voted in our just-for-fun contest.  The voting was a little 
more clustered this time around, with our top three being separated by just a few points.  
2017 will see a whole new crop of enticing photos, so keep track of your favorites!   
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

1st Place: 

MISS MAY 

2nd Place: 

MISS AUGUST 

3rd Place: 

MISS JUNE 
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Era Fashions:  Gwyneth Shotwell 

Editor’s Note:  Since we are interested in reviving the fun of dressing up in era styles, we’re 
republishing a story from 2013 which can give you some hints for putting together an outfit in a 
variety of ways.  Enjoy! 

As we showed you last month in the story about the MARC Meet, the Millers and Shotwells got decked 
out in their era-image finest for the evening of the Fashion Show, Ice Cream Social and exhibition of 
fine-point and A-400 cars.  The makeup of their outfits, and how they were put together, shows several 
of Kathie’s suggestions. 

First up will be the Millers, Betty and Tom: 

Betty’s lovely flowered dress has a perfect era feel, 
accented by the split sleeves and lightweight flowing 
fabric in a flower print.  She found this fetching frock 
at Ross Dress for Less, no less!  This shows that 
simply having an understanding of the various 
period styles with some of the recognizable features, 
allows you to spot similar aspects in many of today’s 
dresses. 

The accessories Betty put together include her straw 
hat found in an antique mall, dainty earrings suitable 
to the period, and shoes purchased at T.J. Maxx.  Her 
aluminum mesh 1930’s handbag was actually 
discovered at an antique car swap meet, on a table 
featuring car parts.  Turns out the wife of the vendor 
had a few items she wanted to sell, and placed them 
on display.  You never know where you might find 
the perfect accent! 

Tom is decked out in a 
wonderful seersucker 
suit in pale blue and 
white, sometimes called 
an “Ice Cream Suit.”  
This was purchased at 
Jos. A Bank; again, 

current day clothing can harken back to the era, given the proper 
accessories.  To that end, Tom added a vintage straw hat found at a flea 
market.  He wore a pale pink Oxford shirt, and finished off his look with 
golf saddle shoes with the spikes removed (it only requires unscrewing 
them).   

The Shotwells: 

As you’ll see on the next page, Mike is attired in an outfit combining era image with the modern day: 
His knickers (plus-fours)  and argyle socks are from GolfKickers.com.  The knickers are a polyester 
fabric, with elastic around the bottom of the pant legs.  His golf cap is something that is readily found 
in a variety of stores, including department stores, hat stores and golf shops. His shoes, like Tom’s, are 
golf shoes with spikes removed.  The modern touch is his black polo shirt (which he wore to designate 
himself as the president of the A-400 club), which actually blends pretty well for the purpose of “era 
image.” 
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Gwyneth made her dress from a 1930’s vintage pattern 
purchased online at a Kathie Meyers-recommended 
website, vpll.org. (See below) It closely resembles the 
McCall’s May, 1930 illustration of a tennis dress, seen 
below.  Accessories include a straw cloche hat from a 
vintage store in Atlanta, closed sandals and small 
vintage-looking earrings from Dillard’s (not 
expensive!), and white cotton gloves purchased that day 
at the fashion swap meet for $2.00. 

So, you can see that there are many ways to put together 
fun clothes that are even more fun to wear, either when 
touring, or attending a Model A function.  We strongly 
encourage you to give it a try, and feel free to contact any 
of us for pointers, questions, or just support in taking 
those first steps! 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RESOURCES FOR SHOPPING: 
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Highlights from the Jan., 2017 

Board Meeting 

 
Submitted by Kathy Kelly Huey – Recording 
Secretary. 
Meeting Wednesday January 10, 2017. At 
Partners Pizza Crosstown , Peachtree City. 
Called to Order 7pm by Director Jim Wingo. 
Jim opened the meeting with the goal and focus 
of the upcoming year for the board meeting 
90% tour oriented. 

Old business: 
Confirmation of Board members 2017: 
Jim Wingo – President; Pat Tyler- Vice-
President; Cheryl Simpson – Treasurer; Kathy 
Kelly – Huey –Secretary; 
Appointment of Board members for appointed 
positions: 
Appointments made by Jim Wingo and accepted 
by Cheryl Simpson 
Gwyneth Shotwell – newsletter editor, Dick 
Carne- tours, Tom Romine – Technical 

New Business: 
Upcoming board meeting dates and locations   
 Motion made Jim Wingo and accepted by Kathy 
Kelly Huey for the second Monday of each 
month 
Motion made and accepted to rotate the 
meeting locations. Board members will share 
responsibility of selecting and coordinating 
details.  February 13th 2017 is the next board 
meeting. Pat Tyler will advise. 

Treasurers Report – submitted by Cheryl 
Simpson 
Opening balance $2673.39.  $165 deposited by 
dues.  No expenses. $2838.39.  
Kathy Kelly-Huey said MARC and MAFFI dues 
are paid in January. She will submit amount to 
Cheryl for payment. 

 
 
 
 
Membership: 
New member Rick Minter was approved.   

Mileage 
Pat Tyler is taking over the mileage charting.  
Eugene Willingham will finish the 2016 tallies. 
Pat is converting the information into a data 
base.   

Tech Corner for the newsletter: Simple ideas 
and suggestions should be forwarded to the 
Newsletter editor to be included in upcoming 
issues.  Send the articles to Tom Romine first. 
He will check them out then forward them to 
the newsletter editor.  

Newsletter – Gwyneth - Fashion Information.  
Partners for this area will be explored for more 
fashion articles.  A suggestion was made to 
encourage members to dress up for tours. To 
have one or two drives each year to encourage 
people to wear their vintage.  The Dick and Jane 
tour, and the Valentines drive are good tours 
for to encourage this. 

Tours: Dick Carne presented the tour list. 
Several events will be held in conjunction with 
the Goldmine region. If other club calendars are 
known, attempts will be made to look for days 
not in conflict.  
 March event will be with the Goldmine 

Region. 
 May 6/7, Pat Tyler is researching Ft. 

Benning. 

Website Changes – Pat Tyler- a suggestion 
from the floor was made to add a vendors list.  
 A separate meeting will be held to discuss 

changes and upgrades to the website. Jim 
Wingo and Pat Tyler to arrange. 

 
Meeting adjourned 8:30p.m.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Treasurer’s Report 
 

Balance as of Nov. 30, 2016: $2,673.39 

Deposits: Dues $165.00 

Expenses:  $0.00 

Balance as of Dec. 31, 2016: $2,838.39 

  

Does your husband  

Misbehave 

Grunt and grumble 

Rant and rave 

Shoot the brute some 
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Members of 

Southside A’s:  

The Central Alabama 

Model “A” Ford club 

invites you to tour 

with us to Noccaluta 

Falls & Little River 

Canyon March 17-

19, 2017.  

 FRIDAY March 17, 2017: Arrival and check 

in at the in Oxford Alabama, with registration in the motel lobby 12 noon to 5 p.m. After check in 

you can visit local antique stores looking for those great finds you just cannot do without. p.m. The 

fun will continue Friday evening at 6:00 p.m. with some good ”ole” Model “A” fellowship, a 50/50 

drawing, and the famous “FIREHOUSE DINNER” in Gerald Grizzard’s Model “A” Ford Museum, 1 

mile from the host motel. 

SATURDAY March 18, 2017: We will depart at 8:00 a.m. for a scenic drive to Gadsden Alabama 

and a visit to the Noccaluta Falls complex. It was originally known as the Black Creek Falls and is a 

250 acre park with its main feature a 90 foot waterfall with a trail winding through the gorge at its 

base. After our tour we’re off through the countryside to Fort Payne Alabama for lunch. After lunch 

we saddle up again in the “ole” A Model and continue on to Little River Canyon where you will be 

able to drive at your own pace, stopping at any overlook of your choose and enjoying the 

magnificent view. We will motor back to Oxford for the end of an adventure on the Model “A” 

Highway. For those who stay overnight an evening meal will be planned at a local restaurant 

lf you would like to tow your Model “A” Ford to the tour there will be a designed parking area for 

tow vehicles 1 mile from the host Motel. Coordinate requirements with Gerald Grizzard at (256) 

835-2998 or Cell (256) 310-6463. 

All reservations at the Sleep Inn, must be made no later than February 17, 2017 in order to receive 

the group discounted rate of $79.00 plus tax, the $5.00 charge per extra person has been waived 

for this tour. Be sure to mention that that you are with the Central Alabama Model “A” Ford Club 

Tour when making your reservations, Contact the Sleep Inn at (256) 831-2191. 88 Colonial Drive, 

Oxford, Alabama 

Fire up Henry’s Finest and join us in Oxford, Alabama. Registration form attached, if you need 

additional information: contact Gerald Grizzard: Office (256) 835-2998, or Cell: (256) 310-6463, 

Email:  Gfireman52@aol.com or Cecil Freeman emailcfreeman43@aol.com or cell  (256) 225-3250 

 

REGISTRATION FORM, NEXT PAGE: 

 

 

 

mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:emailcfreeman43@aol.com
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MARCH 17-18, 2017 

LITTLE RIVER CANYON TOUR REGISTRATION FORM  

Name: Name of Guest(s): 

 

 

Street Address: City: Apt./Suite: 

Zip Code: Phone Number: Email: 

Cell Number: Car Club: 

Year of Car: Model of Car: License No.: Trailering:  Y  /  N 

        (Circle One) 

Arrival:  FRI  / SAT 

       (Circle One) 

Auto Insurance Company: Auto Insurance Policy Number: 

Event Registration: Qty.: @ Fee: Total: 

Registration Fee (Per car)  @   $10.00 (per car) $ 

Friday – Welcome “Firehouse” Dinner  @ $15.00 (per person) $ 

Saturday – Admission to Noccaluta Falls Park  @ $4.00 (per person) $ 

TOTAL AMOUNT ENCLOSED: (Refunds made on a case by case basis) 
$ 

 

Make your reservations directly with the Sleep Inn by calling (256) 831-2191. 

If reservations are made by February 17, 2017, you will be eligible for the group rate of $79.60 plus tax 

 

The signers agree to indemnity and hold harmless for any and all liability due to my attendance and participation in the 

2017 Little River Canyon Tour, the Central Alabama Model “A” Ford Club (CAMAFC), CAMAFC Members, their officers, 

directors, staff and any and all constituents acting on behalf of the aforementioned affiliations and/or Tour Volunteers. 

Submission of this Tour Registration Form (signed or unsigned) constitutes acceptance of the terms of this release. The 

vehicle being used has all required automobile insurance established by state statute.  

Please Make Your Checks Payable to the “Central Alabama Model ‘A’ Ford Club” 

Please send completed registration form and payment NO LATER THAN MARCH 17, 2017 to  

LITTLE RIVER CANYON TOUR, 1309 Magnolia Curve, Montgomery Alabama 36106 

 

Signed______________________________________________________________________________ Dated ___________________________________ 
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2017 National Events 

 

           MARC Membership Meet:   
 Visit: Hudson, National Truck, Auburn-
Cord-Duesenberg, Ford US and Studebaker 
Museums.   

Host Hotel:  Blue Gate Garden Inn 
105 E Middlebury St.   
888-447-4725 

www.bluegategardeninn.com     

 

 

 

MARC National Meet – Gettysburg, PA 
                   July 30 – August 4, 2017 

Check out the website for the host club for info: 

http://hubcitymodelaclub.com/marc-meet-2017/ 
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Items For Sale 

 FOR SALE: (NEW) 1931 Model A Deluxe 

Tudor. All original, black on black. 

Good condition with extra parts. 

Bought from Roy Frost. Asking $14,000 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Call Doug 256-237-5802 

 

FOR SALE: 1931 Deluxe Model A Roadster. 

Indented firewall.  Runs and drives.  Asking 

$12,500.Contact: Gary Doner – 

gdoner4822@comcast.net or 239-860-2726. 

        

  

 

 

 

   FOR SALE: 1931 S/W Town Sedan. Nice paint; 

cranks and runs well. Interior okay, but not show 

quality. In Oxford, AL. Asking $15,000. 

Contact: Gerald Grizzard, 256-310-6463, 

Gfireman52@aol.com  

   FOR SALE: 1929 4-door Town Sedan. All original, 

incl. engine and interior.  Less than 12,000 original 

miles. Very nice original Model A. In Oxford, AL. 

Asking $15,000. 

Contact: Gerald Grizzard, 256-310-6463, 

  Gfireman52@aol.com 

 FOR SALE: Safety Cones - 18" Reflective and 

Collapsible. These compact cones are perfect to 

keep in your Model A for all kinds of 

situations.  They are good quality and new in the 

box.  Limited 

Supply.  $10. each.      

HarrySaunders,  404-352-

2946 or w4kj@arrl.net. 

 FOR SALE: 1929 Tudor Sedan. A “9” out of 10. 

Located in Eastman, GA. “Iris” is a great ride.  

Would like offers around $14K. 

Contact: Bobby Ray Holland - 478-231-8753    

 

 

FOR SALE:  THE RESTORER MAGAZINE 179 

issues, 1975-2013. All years are not complete, but 

all copies are in “as new” condition. $500.00 for all, 

or I may consider discussing other sales. 

Contact Jim Langley at  jrpdl57@gmail.com or call 

(706) 289-6014, Phenix City, AL 

FOR SALE:  1930 Georgia License Plates.  

Unrestored and Restored. Singles, pairs, and 

sequentially numbered plates available. Email Jim 

Hunter at  ytguy@aol.com or call (770) 719-4742 

 

    

 

 

mailto:gdoner4822@comcast.net
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:w4kj@arrl.net
mailto:jrpdl57@gmail.com
mailto:ytguy@aol.com
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Club Items 

Shirts and Hats 
We have Vendors that supply embroidery for 

hats and shirts.  If you are interested contact 

Eugene Willingham @ 770-253-6518 or        

eewill@numail.org         

Name Tags  are available by contacting  

Teri  Besch at 770-487-9215 

 or  besch105@comcast.net 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Club Banners:  We have designed a Club 

Banner to display on your car when touring 

or just to hang in your shop.   Call Jim 

Johnston @ (678) 423-4344 or 

jamesrj@charter.net 

 

 

 

               

          
 

 
 

 

 

Remember:  There is almost no limit to what you 

can have embroidered.  Use your imagination, 

talk to Eugene and see what you can come up 

with. 

mailto:eewill@numail.orgt
mailto:besch105@comcast.net
mailto:jamesrj@charter.net
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                 Invitation to join Model “A” Restorers Club 
(Membership in Southside A’s requires membership in MARC, as well.) 

MODEL “A” RESTORERS CLUB 
6721 Merriman 

Garden City MI 48135 

(734) 427-9050 office 

(734) 427-9054 fax 

modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net 

Membership Application 

2015 Dues- New or Renewals 
 ( ) US Membership $45.00 ( ) US & Canada Air Mail $55.00 ( ) International $61.00 

 

IMPORTANT: Make checks payable to Model “A” Restorers Club (M.A.R.C.) 

 

All Memberships from outside the U.S. are to be remitted by International Money Orders in U.S. Funds 

(drawn on U.S. Bank) or credit card. And a personal check drawn on U.S. bank (U.S. funds must stamped on 

check.) 

 

CREDIT CARD INFORMATION: 
(  ) Visa (  ) Master Charge or (  ) Discover Credit Card ( ) American Express 

#______________________________________ 

 
EXP Date_____             CVV2 Code #_________             Phone # ____________________________ 

(Last 3 numbers on back of Credit Card) 

 

Membership #___________________ E-mail________________________ 

Name: __________________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________ 

City: ______________________ State: ___________ Zip: _________ 

I give permission to publish my phone number in the future MARC Membership Rosters: 
(  ) Yes (  ) No     Phone: _________________________ 

I give permission to publish my email in the future MARC Membership Rosters: 
(  ) Yes (  ) No     Email: _________________________ 

 
With your membership you will receive a club membership I.D. card and the Model “A” News, our BI-monthly 

club magazine. In addition, each member is entitled to a free 40 word classified ad in each issue of our 

international publication, the Model “A” News  

(A good source of parts and information you may need for your car). 

 

 

Model A Restorers Club Purpose: 

The purpose of the Model “A” Restorer’s Club is to encourage its members to acquire, preserve, restore, exhibit, 

and make use of the Model “A” Ford vehicles (models 1928-1931) and all things pertaining to the historical 

information, and to promote the introduction of ideas and fellowship among its members.  

The Southside A’s Newsletter: 

The Southside A’s Newsletter is published monthly by the Southside A’s Model A organization, members of 

the Model “A” Restorers Club, and is distributed by the club’s members and selected others. Non-copyrighted 

materials contained herein may be reprinted if credited to The Southside A’s Newsletter.  Reprints of 

copyrighted articles must have the approval of the original author.  Views expressed herein do not necessarily 

reflect the views of the Southside A’s Board of Directors or the National Model “A” Restorers Club.  

mailto:modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net
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